
From:
To: Sarah Leach; Nancy Bozzato
Subject: Marlene Stewart Drive - no parking request
Date: Tuesday  February 23  2021 8:33:26 AM

Hello Sarah and Nancy  another photo reference for Town Council s review of no parking request in front of Marlene Stewart Drive Park and around the bend in the road.  Below is a photo of what the road looks like with the drains blocked
by snow build up.  The road is very narrow and when this freezes there will be a sheet of ice around the corner where all the cars park.  Again a safety hazard on its own but worse with cars parking making the road even narrower. 
 
Kindly  Marylou
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